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Dear MSTA Members,

We have once again extended our class schedule. We will continue to do so
slowly, for the time being, please take a look at our updated schedule.

Additionally, we have added a Tuesday morning session for open swim. As a
reminder, due to the current environment, we are not allowing the use of kickboards for
the safety of our swimmers. The use of cameras is not allowed for any reason due to
the privacy of other swimmers using the pool. If hair passes the ears, the swimmer is
required to wear a swim cap. Finally, as a kind reminder, we insist that everyone rinse
off before entering the pool. We thank you for your cooperation!

Class Schedule: Open Swim

Wednesday: 3:20PM-8:10PM Tuesday: 7:00AM:1:00PM

Thursday: 3:20PM-8:10PM Wednesday: 7:00AM:1:00PM; 8:00PM-9:30PM

Friday: 3:20PM-8:10PM Thursday: 7:00AM:1:00PM; 8:00PM-9:30PM

Saturday: 10:00AM-3:50PM Friday: 7:00AM:1:00PM; 8:00PM-9:30PM

Sunday: 10:00AM-1:20PM Saturday: 7:00am:10:00AM

Sunday: 7:00am:10:00AM
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Student of the Month

Chloe has been chosen as this month’s student of the
month for her hard work and outstanding attitude when
swimming. We always appreciate a student’s joy to be
in the pool!

Student of the Month

Mario has also been chosen as this month’s student of
the month! Mario is always seen having a great time,
so much so that he is taking, not one, but two classes
in one day!

Employee of the Month
This month’s Employee of the month goes to our
deck supervisor Catherine Ly! Catherine has taken it
upon herself to ensure that operations run smoothly
on our busiest day of the week, Fridays. Catherine
has shown excellent leadership skills and we are
happy to have a valuable employee like her.


